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Recycling Cart Acceptable List  Paper, cardboard, aluminum containers and foil, steel or tin 
cans, glass bottles and jars, plastic bottles and tubs (such as yogurt, margarine and cottage 
cheese, numbers   

Recycling Cart Non-Acceptable List  Waxed paper containers, plastic bags, foam packaging, 
paper towels & napkins, food soiled paper & cardboard, aerosol cans, diapers.

Greenwaste Cart Acceptable List  Grass and weed clippings, shrubs and tree prunings (less than 4” in diameter), leaves, plants 
and fl owers, food scraps and food soiled paper products.

Greenwaste Cart Non-Acceptable List No household garbage, no plastic bags, no dirt or rocks, no overloading - lid must be 
closed to prevent spills.

1 through 7 ).

Please place your cart at the curb edge with at least 3 feet of clearance from other objects, including other carts, basketball 
hoops and motor vehicles.  Make sure your cart lid is down completely.  Thank you for helping us provide you with the best 
possible service.  Together we can keep our neighborhoods safe and clean.
Please, no dirt, rocks, batteries, fl uorescent lights, sharps or overloading - lids must be closed to prevent spills.

Visit us at www.PleasantonGarbageService.com

We want our service to be the best, and you can help

Thanksgiving Day There will be no interruption in garbage, recycling and greenwaste collection service on 
Thanksgiving Day.  The Transfer Station, Recycling Center and main offi ce will be closed Thursday, November 27.

Christmas Day falls on a Thursday this year, therefore garbage, recycling and greenwaste collection service will 
be delayed by one day for Thursday and Friday pick-ups.  In other words, Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday pick-
ups are on their scheduled day but Thursday pick-ups will be on Friday, Friday pick-ups on Saturday.  The 
Transfer Station, Recycling Center and offi ce will be closed Thursday, December 25th.  
New Years Day also falls on a Thursday this year, therefore garbage, recycling and greenwaste collection 
service will be delayed by one day for Thursday and Friday pick-ups.  In other words, Monday, Tuesday, and 
Wednesday pick-ups are on their scheduled day but Thursday pick-ups will be on Friday and Friday pick-ups 
on Saturday. The Transfer Station, Recycling Center and offi ce will be closed Thursday, January 1st.
Christmas Tree Pickup Pleasanton Garbage Service will pickup Christmas trees that are placed at the curb on Saturday, 
January 10th.  Trees must be placed curb side the night before pickup and cut in four-foot sections.  Please remove 
stands, tinsel, ornaments and lights.  Pleasanton Garbage Service is not responsible for any decorations that are left on 
the tree.  Or, you may place your Christmas tree cut in two foot sections inside your greenwaste container and it will 
be picked up on your regular pickup day.  Pleasanton Residents may also bring Christmas trees to the Transfer Station 
at 3110 Busch Rd. free of charge until January 31, 2015.  If you have any questions, please give our offi ce a call at 
(925) 846-2042 or visit our Web site at: www.pleasantongarbageservice.com

Boy Scout Tree Recycling Day Boy Scout Troop 941 in Pleasanton will hold it’s annual Christmas Tree Pickup and 
Recycling Day on Saturday, January 3, 2015.  For more information or to place a reservation online, please visit Boy 
Scout Troop 941 at www.Troop941.Org.

Holiday Schedule



One stamp will be given for each 25 lbs. of recyclable material presented at the Buy Back Center.
A total of 75 lbs. (3 stamps) of recyclable material must be presented during any given quarter to 
receive a credit.  If you have an automated 96 gallon service, your quarterly credit will be $3.51.
If you have an automated 35 gallon service, your quarterly credit will be $2.22.

To ensure proper credit, please fill out the information below:

Account Number:

Your Name:

Service Address:

PLEASE DETACH HERE AND RETURN THIS PORTION WITH YOUR PAYMENT.

We at Pleasanton Garbage Service are always looking for new ideas to help our community recycle and create 
a better environment.  Two of our main goals is how can we divert more waste away from our 

landfi lls and how can we create programs that make it more convenient for our customers 
to divert trash from landfi lls.

This year Pleasanton Garbage Service donated 200 new recycling 
bins to the Alameda County Fairgrounds just before the Alameda 
County Fair.  Fair visitors enthusiastically used the recycling 
containers throughout this years fair.  Fairgrounds staff 

were very happy to have a more comprehensive recycling 
program.  The result of the new recycling container use was the 

collection of approximately 6 tons of recyclables during the County Fair alone.  
We expect other events throughout the year to divert more tons of recyclables from the 
landfi ll.  Thanks to all of the fair visitors for placing your cans and recyclables in the blue 
recycling bins!

PGS is proud to support textile recycling by providing a convenient textile recycling bin from USAgain at our 
Transfer Station located at 3110 Busch Road.  We’re keeping the community green and giving you an easy 
option for recycling clothing, shoes and other 
household textiles.  Just drop off your items at 
USAgain’s green & white bin located in the rear of 
the yard near the “Buy-back” center.  Clothes and 
shoes dropped in the bins are diverted from landfi lls 
to be reworn, reused or recycled - reducing your 
carbon footprint.  In fact, every pound of textiles 
collected prevents the emission of 7 pounds of 
CO2.  You may visit www.usagain.com for more 
information and other drop-off sites.

PGS Helps Divert More Recyclables from the Landfill

PGS Helps to Keep Textiles Out of the Landfill
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Textile recycling services provided by USAgain.


